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AAA is a group of people who claim the name Active 
Ageless Adults! We always invite everyone to join us for 
interesting activities and very enjoyable fellowship. 
 
Our May event will be a trip to Earthborn Pottery in 
Leeds, Alabama on Thursday, May 17, 2018. Please 
meet at the church at 9:30 a.m. for van transportation. 
Earthborn Pottery offers design and creation services 
for chefs nationwide. The owner, Tena Payne, 
collaborated with Chef Chris Hastings to design and 
create plating for his famous Hot and Hot Fish Club. 
 
After our visit to Earthborn Pottery, we will enjoy lunch 
at Laney’s Restaurant in Leeds. A sign-up sheet for 
reservations will be available on the desk near the 
elevator after the Regional Assembly. Come and join us! 
        

BUILDING VALLEY MACEDONIA 
 

 
Our next BVM Eat-Out will be on Thursday, May 24, 
2018 at 6:00 p.m. at Niki’s West Restaurant. This change 
to the 4th Thursday of the month is for May only. 
 
Everyone is welcome to join us for good food and 
fellowship. Come and bring a friend! 
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RUTH 
 

A Simple Story of a Great God 
 

 
 

The Book of Ruth is one of only two books of the Bible 
to be named after women (the other is Esther). Even 
though it’s small, this remarkable book contains many 
principles with profound impact on our lives today. 
 
As you read this wonderful story of Ruth, there are four 
important lessons that I think jump right up at us 
concerning God and His relationship with us. 
 
1) God is concerned about all people regardless of 

race, nationality, or status. 
 

2) Men and women are both equally important to 
God. 
 

3) There is no such thing as an unimportant person in 
God’s eyes. 
 

4) God uses “little” things to accomplish great plans. 
 
Our Bible Study will begin on Tuesday, May 8th, at 7:00 
p.m. We will meet the following Tuesdays throughout 
the month of May. So bring your Bibles and a notebook 
to take a few notes if you wish. And also bring a friend 
as we will dig into the Word of God for wisdom to live in 
times such as these. 

Bro. Gary 
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